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LICENSED ACUPUNCTURISTS To whom it may concern

Ilan Migdali, L.Ac. QME

Lesley Migdali, LAc. It is with great pleasure | write and recommend to you Myung Jae Lee (Jae) to
Kyoung Eun Che, Ph.0, LAc., DiplAc. your office.

Jae has worked in our acupuncture center for the last five years. His work
St VaLLEY CLnic performances were excellent. He is trustworthy, knowledgeable,
compassionate and a good communicator.

2045 Royal Ave.

SR Jae has recently moved to Stevenson Ranch in Santa Clarita, and would like to

i i me,
S Valey, A 93065 expand his practice several days a week and work close to home

BE Rl Mr. Lee would be an asset to any medical establishment who will use his

527.8880 f . . ; : -7
Bs " services. His knowledge of Acupuncture, Chinese herbs, Qi Gong and Meditation

DA will help and support his patients on their journey to health.

Please contact me for further information.

In Good Health
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